
Christmas Shopping Stressing You Out???
Check names off your shopping list by contributing to the 

Staff Christmas Appreciation Fund

The Christmas season is rapidly approaching! Have you found yourself thinking 
about doing something for your child’s teacher or another member of the school 
staff for Christmas? Here is an opportunity to simplify your life at this busy time 
— consider contributing to the St. Charles Staff Christmas Appreciation Fund.

This is entirely optional and the amount is at your discretion. All money 
contributed is distributed throughout the staff so that every teacher and staff 

member will receive an appreciation gift for the holidays! 

If you would like to contribute, please send contributions to the school office 
(checks should be made payable to St. Charles School) in an envelope marked: 

Staff Christmas Appreciation Fund. Please include your child’s name. The names 
of all who contribute will be listed on the card accompanying the gift. 

Thank you for your generous support of the St. Charles School Staff. 

Wishing you a very blessed Christmas season! 
Please return contributions to the school office by Friday, December 11, 2015.


